
Student Programming Board  
General Board Meeting 

October 14th, 2008 
Minutes 

 
Call To Order: 3:11 
Attendees: Melody, Josh, Wendy, Tim, Dana, Heather, Erin, C.J., Ali, Nigel, Franchesca, 
Veronica Kari, and Simone 
 Absent: Brandon, Lily. 
Approval of Minutes: Josh (m) Erin (s), minutes approved. 
President’s Reports: 
 Student Union Ground Breaking Ceremony now November 6th. If you would like 
to be involved with the decorating by suggesting sustainable furniture for SPB office, 
please create a Wish List. 
 Family Weekend is this week, and you can register in Housing. 
 This weekend is also Talent Show, and we are able to start setting up on Friday. 
This is our biggest event of the Fall Semester, so your help is needed.  
 Golf Tournament, Monday November 3rd. 4 shifts throughout the day, please 
contact Dustin of SG if you would like to volunteer your services.  
Vice Presidents Reports: 
 SPB will not need to do Evaluations at the Block Party. However, we still need 
your help with set up and clean up. 
 We are in the process of starting to clean our office. This is a great way to spend 
your office hour. 
Director of Operations Report: 
 Please confirm your email address to Wendy, so that you will get the weekly 
email, along with the agenda and minutes. 
Director of Finance Report: 
 We are on track with our money, and more money has been found for Picnic! 
Event Report: 
 Rocky Horror Picture Show- Thursday October 16th, 9pm-1am. Set Up at 7:30. 
Midnight Insanity cast. Please help Dana “pillage the village” this week, because 
Housing students are our biggest audience. 
 Talent Show- Set up on Friday at 1pm. Pirate theme, please dress up if you can to 
show school spirit. We will also be setting up Saturday at a time to be announced. 
 Laugh Out Loud- Thursday November 6th, 8pm-10pm at the Hub with comedian 
Mark Serritella. 
 NACA-  Melody, Kari, Erin and Brandon. We believe we can afford to send one 
more person. This is a great leadership opportunity for you future programmers! NACA 
is November 13th-16th. Please let us know by Friday, so we can get the paperwork going. 
Open Forum: 
 Dana needs room numbers for SPB members who live on campus to help 
advertise to on campus students. 
 We will need help cleaning up Rocky Horror too, so if you are able to stay, please 
stay. 
 Erin needs help painting for Talent Show. 



3 weeks left until we VOTE. So make sure you are registered. Student 
Government has the forms. 
 Happy Birthday yesterday to Franchesca! 
 
Adjourned: 3:39 


